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July 22, 2024 
 
Secretary Pete Buttigieg 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
12 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
RE: Advanced Digital Construction Management System (ADCMS) Grant Letter of Support for the Maine 
Department of Transportation 
 
Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 
 
I am writing to express support from the New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) for the 
ADCMS Grant application submitted by the Maine Department of Transportation (Maine DOT).   
 
This grant award will propel Maine DOT’s efforts in digital project delivery, which will positively impact 
transportation project delivery in New England, including New Hampshire and NHDOT as we share many 
design consultants, contractors, and cross-border projects.  With the appropriate tools and resources for digital 
project delivery, both the State of New Hampshire and State of Maine can realize savings in project time and 
budget. 
 
The Maine DOT and NHDOT are partners in many shared bi-state projects.  When Maine DOT succeeds, we 
succeed.  We urge the U.S. Department of Transportation and the Federal Highway Administration to give great 
consideration to the Maine DOT’s grant application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William Cass 
Commissioner 

 
 
 
 




